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The Ring of Truth Wendy Doniger
2017-04-03 Why are sex and jewelry,
particularly rings, so often
connected? Why do rings continually
appear in stories about marriage and
adultery, love and betrayal, loss and
recovery, identity and masquerade?
What is the mythology that makes
finger rings symbols of true (or, as
the case may be, untrue) love? The
cross-cultural distribution of the
mythology of sexual rings is
impressive--from ancient India and
Greece through the Arab world to
Shakespeare, Marie Antoinette,
Wagner, nineteenth-century novels,
Hollywood, and the De Beers
advertising campaign that gave us the
expression, "A Diamond is Forever."
Each chapter of The Ring of Truth,
like a charm on a charm bracelet,
considers a different constellation
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of stories: stories about rings lost
and found in fish; forgetful husbands
and clever wives; treacherous royal
necklaces; fake jewelry and real
women; modern women's revolt against
the hegemony of jewelry; and the
clash between common sense and
conventional narratives about rings.
Herein lie signet rings, betrothal
rings, and magic rings of
invisibility or memory. The stories
are linked by a common set of
meanings, such as love symbolized by
the circular and unbroken shape of
the ring: infinite, constant,
eternal--a meaning that the stories
often prove tragically false. While
most of the rings in the stories
originally belonged to men, or were
given to women by men, Wendy Doniger
shows that it is the women who are
important in these stories, as they
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are the ones who put the jewelry to
work in the plots.
The Romance of Tristan Norris J. Lacy
2019-05-29 Published in 1989: A
translation of Beroul's twelfth
century Tristran from the Old French.
Discussion of the author is included,
but since nothing is known of him (or
them) the biography is limited. His
literary style and historical (or
legendary) influence are well
surveyed.
Blütezeit Mark Chinca 2012-05-21
Freunde, Schüler, Kollegen ehren mit
dieser Festschrift einen
Altgermanisten, der die Sprachkunst
der mittelhochdeutschen Klassiker und
die höfische Kultur ihrer Zeit auf
einzigartige Weise mit Witz und
Eleganz erschlossen hat. Die Summe
seiner Arbeit hat er in der
monumentalen Geschichte der
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»Höfischen Literatur der Blütezeit«
gezogen, die für lange Zeit die
maßgebliche Darstellung der
Gipfelepoche der deutschen Literatur
des Mittelalters sein wird. Die
Beiträge der Festschrift antworten
auf dieses Werk, greifen Autoren,
Texte, Themen auf, mit denen es sich
befaßt. Im Mittelpunkt stehen die
großen Dichtungen, die durch das
ganze Mittelalter und weit darüber
hinaus gewirkt haben und heute zum
Kanon der Weltliteratur gehören: die
Lyrik Walthers von der Vogelweide,
das Nibelungenlied, die Romane
Wolframs von Eschenbach und
Gottfrieds von Straßburg.
Magic and Magicians in the Middle
Ages and the Early Modern Time
Albrecht Classen 2017-10-23 There are
no clear demarcation lines between
magic, astrology, necromancy,
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medicine, and even sciences in the
pre-modern world. Under the umbrella
term 'magic,' the contributors to
this volume examine a wide range of
texts, both literary and religious,
both medical and philosophical, in
which the topic is discussed from
many different perspectives. The
fundamental concerns address issue
such as how people perceived magic,
whether they accepted it and utilized
it for their own purposes, and what
impact magic might have had on the
mental structures of that time. While
some papers examine the specific
appearance of magicians in literary
texts, others analyze the practical
application of magic in medical
contexts. In addition, this volume
includes studies that deal with the
rise of the witch craze in the late
fifteenth century and then also
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investigate whether the Weberian
notion of disenchantment pertaining
to the modern world can be
maintained. Magic is, oddly but
significantly, still around us and
exerts its influence. Focusing on
magic in the medieval world thus
helps us to shed light on human
culture at large.
Person und Artefakt Linus Möllenbrink
2020-11-09 Trotz ihrer unbestrittenen
Bedeutung bildeten literarische
Figuren lange eine Leerstelle der
mediävistischen Erzählforschung. Am
Beispiel des "Tristan" Gottfrieds von
Straßburg unternimmt es die
vorliegende Untersuchung, Antworten
auf bislang ungeklärte Fragen in
diesem Bereich zu finden. Dafür
werden zunächst zentrale
narratologische Kategorien – die
Handlungsmotivation, die Frage des
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Rezipientenwissens, das Verhältnis
von Typik und Individualität –
diskutiert, um anschließend in
exemplarischen Analysen des Romans
hermeneutisch fruchtbar gemacht zu
werden. Die Lektüren arbeiten heraus,
wie sich die vermeintliche
Lebenswirklichkeit der Figuren zu
ihrer artifiziellen Inszenierung
verhält, und bieten damit neben einem
Beitrag zur Historischen Narratologie
zugleich neue Interpretationsansätze
für Gottfrieds Text.
Tristan Gottfried von Strassburg
1960-07-30 This tale of the hero
Tristan and the beautiful Queen
Isolde, united by a magic potion in a
passion that defies all legal and
moral sanctions, has stood the test
of time as one of the greatest love
stories ever written.
Tristan. Translated ... With the
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Surviving Fragments of the Tristran
of Thomas, Newly Translated. With an
Introduction by A.T. Hatto von
Strassburg GOTTFRIED 1960
Medieval German Literature Marion
Gibbs 2002-09-11 Medieval German
Literature provides a comprehensive
survey of this Germanic body of work
from the eighth century through the
early fifteenth century. The authors
treat the large body of late-medieval
lyric poetry in detail for the first
time.
Tristan Gottfried de Strasbourg 1960
Tristan Gottfried 1960
Emotion in Old Norse Literature Sif
Ríkharðsdóttir 2017 Draws on Old
Norse literary heritage to explore
questions of emotion as both a
literary motif and as a social
phenomenon.
Tracing the Trails in the Medieval
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World Albrecht Classen 2020-10-12
Every human being knows that we are
walking through life following
trails, whether we are aware of them
or not. Medieval poets, from the
anonymous composer of Beowulf to
Marie de France, Hartmann von Aue,
Gottfried von Strassburg, and
Guillaume de Lorris to Petrarch and
Heinrich Kaufringer, predicated their
works on the notion of the trail and
elaborated on its epistemological
function. We can grasp here an
essential concept that determines
much of medieval and early modern
European literature and philosophy,
addressing the direction which all
protagonists pursue, as powerfully
illustrated also by the anonymous
poets of Herzog Ernst and Sir Gawain
and the Green Knight. Dante’s Divina
Commedia, in fact, proves to be one
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of the most explicit poetic
manifestations of the fundamental
idea of the trail, but we find strong
parallels also in powerful
contemporary works such as Guillaume
de Deguileville’s Pèlerinage de la
vie humaine and in many mystical
tracts.
Tristan Gottfried (von Strassburg)
1960
Tristan Gottfried (von Strassburg.)
1976
A Companion to Gottfried Von
Strassburg's "Tristan" Will Hasty
2003 The legend of Tristan and Isolde
-- the archetypal narrative about the
turbulent effects of all-consuming,
passionate love -- achieved its most
complete and profound rendering in
the German poet Gottfried von
Strassburg's verse romance Tristan
(ca. 1200-1210). Along with his great
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literary rival Wolfram von Eschenbach
and his versatile predecessor
Hartmann von Aue, Gottfried is
considered one of three greatest
poets produced by medieval Germany,
and over the centuries his Tristan
has lost none of its ability to
attract with the beauty of its poetry
and to challenge -- if not provoke -with its sympathetic depiction of
adulterous love. The essays, written
by a dozen leading Gottfried
specialists in Europe and North
America, provide definitive
treatments of significant aspects of
this most important and challenging
high medieval version of the Tristan
legend. They examine aspects of
Gottfried's unparalleled narrative
artistry; the important connections
between Gottfried's Tristan and the
socio-cultural situation in which it
tristan-with-the-tristran-of-thomas-gottfried-von-strassburg

was composed; and the reception of
Gottfried's challenging romance both
by later poets in the Middle Ages and
by nineteenth- and twentieth-century
authors, composers, and artists -particularly Richard Wagner. The
volume also contains new
interpretations of significant
figures, episodes, and elements
(Riwalin and Blanscheflur, Isolde of
the White Hands, the Love Potion, the
performance of love, the female
figures) in Gottfried's revolutionary
romance, which provocatively elevates
a sexual, human love to a summum
bonum. Will Hasty is Professor of
German at the University of Florida.
He is the editor of Companion to
Wolfram's "Parzival," (Camden House,
1999).
Tristan with the 'Tristran' of Thomas
Gottfried von Strassburg 2004-07-01
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One of the great romances of the
Middle Ages, Tristan, written in the
early thirteenth century, is based on
a medieval love story of grand
passion and deceit. By slaying a
dragon, the young prince Tristan wins
the beautiful Isolde's hand in
marriage for his uncle, King Mark. On
their journey back to Mark's court,
however, the pair mistakenly drink a
love-potion intended for the king and
his young bride, and are instantly
possessed with an all-consuming love
for each another - a love they are
compelled to conceal by a series of
subterfuges that culminates in
tragedy. Von Strassburg's work is
acknowledged as the greatest
rendering of this legend of medieval
lovers, and went on to influence
generations of writers and artists
and inspire Richard Wagner's Tristan
tristan-with-the-tristran-of-thomas-gottfried-von-strassburg

and Isolde.
Bulletin bibliographique de la
Société internationale arthurienne
International Arthurian Society 1989
Tristan und Isolde Gottfried (von
Straßburg) 1969
Tristan 1960
The conflict of love and honor Joan
M. Ferrante 1973-01-01
Tristan and Isolde Gottfried von
Strassburg 2020-09-16 "I believe this
fluent, accurate, readable
translation of Tristan and Isolde
will become the standard English
edition of Gottfried's literary
masterpiece. Wisely choosing not to
recreate the end rhyme of the
original, Whobrey has created a text
that stays true to the original
Middle High German while rendering it
into modern English prose. The
inclusion of Ulrich von Tü
rheim’s
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Continuation is a great strength of
this book. For the first time,
English speakers will be able to read
Gottfried's work in tandem with
Ulrich's and explore—via Whobrey’s
discussion of Ulrich’s sources—the
rich Tristan literary tradition in
the Middle Ages and the ways in which
Gottfried’s achievement resonated
well after his death. The footnotes
provide helpful cultural, historical,
and interpretive information, and
Whobrey's Introduction offers a nice
overview of Gottfried’s biography, a
discussion of Gottfried's important
literary excursus, his place within
the literature and genres of his
time, and the source material for his
Tristan. Particularly useful is
Whobrey’s discussion of the intricate
and masterful structure of
Gottfried’s text." —Scott
tristan-with-the-tristran-of-thomas-gottfried-von-strassburg

Pincikowski, Hood College
Arthurian Literature Bart Besamusca
2007 Essays demonstrating that Arthur
belonged to the whole of Europe - not
just England.
Trial by Fire and Battle in Medieval
German Literature Vickie L. Ziegler
2004 Offers a broader, more
contextualized understanding of the
function of ordeals in medieval
literature and society.
Gottfried Von Strassburg and the
Medieval Tristan Legend Adrian
Stevens 1990 This volume comprises
selected papers from a Tristan
symposium held at the Institute of
Germanic Studies in London. The
symposium was conceived by the
organizers as an experiment in
transatlantic dialogue and the papers
represent the views of scholars from
a variety of North American and
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British universities. The main focus
of attention is Gottfried's Tristan.
Familiar assumptions about the text
are questioned and fresh perspectives
are offered on many contentious
issues: those disagreements which
persist are themselves a reflection
posed by Gottfried's masterpiece. In
addition, new light is thrown on the
treatment of the Tristan theme in
medieval and modern
times.Contributors are: MICHAEL
CURSCHMANN, W.J. MCCANN, MARGARET
BROWN, C. STEPHEN JAEGER, M.H. JONES,
ADRIAN STEVENS, ARTHUR GROOS, THOMAS
KERTH, MICHAEL BATTS, MARIANNE WYNN,
JANET WHARTON, GEORGE GILLESPIE, JOAN
M. FERRANTE, LESLIE SEIFFERT, SIDNEY
M. JOHNSON, PETRUS W. TAX, AUGUST
CLOSS, H.B. WILLSON, ROY WISBEY.
The Spirit of Medieval English
Popular Romance Ad Putter 2014-06-06
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The Middle English popular romances
enjoyed a wide appeal in later
medieval Britain, and even today
students of medieval literature will
encounter examples of the genre, such
as Sir Orfeo, Sir Tristrem, and Sir
Launfal. This collection of twelve
specially commissioned essays is
designed to meet the need for a
stimulating guide to the genre. Each
essay introduces one popular romance,
setting it in its literary and
historical contexts, and develops an
original interpretation that reveals
the possibilities that popular
romances offer for modern literary
criticism. A substantial introduction
by the editors discusses the
production and transmission of
popular romances in the Middle Ages,
and considers the modern reception of
popular romance and the
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interpretative challenges offered by
new theoretical approaches.
Accessible to advanced students of
English, this book is also of
interest to those working in the
field of medieval studies,
comparative literature, and popular
culture.
Arthurian Literature 2007
Tristan Gottfried (von Strassburg)
1984
The Romance of Tristan and Iseut
Joseph Bedier 2013-03-15 The first
English language translation of
Bedier's classic work in nearly
seventy years, this volume is the
only edition that provides ancillary
materials to help the reader
understand the history of the legend
and Bedier's method in creating his
classic retelling.
Tristan Gottfried (von Strassburg)
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1969
The Arthur of the North 2011-03-01
The Arthur of the North is the first
book-length study of the Arthurian
literature that was translated from
French and Latin into Old NorseIcelandic in the thirteenth century,
which has been preserved mostly in
Icelandic manuscripts, and which in
early modern times inspired the
composition of narrative poems and
chapbooks in Denmark, Iceland, and
Norway, chiefly of the Tristan
legend. The importation of Arthurian
literature in the North, primarily
French romances and lais, is indebted
largely to the efforts of King Hákon
Hákonarson (r. 1217–63) of Norway,
who commissioned the translation of
Thomas de Bretagne’s Tristan in 1226
and subsequently several Arthurian
romances by Chrétien de Troyes and a
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number of Breton lais. The
translations are unique in that the
French metrical narratives were
rendered in prose, the traditional
form of narrative in the North. Only
one work was translated into verse in
Norway, namely Chrétien de Troyes’s
Yvain, which was commissioned by
Queen Eufemia (d. 1312), the German
wife of the Norwegian king Hákon
Magnússon (r. 1299–1319), and which
is the only Arthurian romance in Old
Swedish. The earliest Arthurian texts
to have been translated antedate King
Hákon’s program of translation,
however. The Prophetiae Merlini in
Geoffrey of Monmouth’s Historia regum
Britanniae were rendered by the
Icelandic monk Gunnlaugr Leifsson in
Merlínússpá, around the year 1200.
Presumably at the same time, or a
little later, Geoffrey’s Historia was
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also translated in Iceland and
entitled Breta sögur. The book
concludes with a chapter on Arthurian
literature in the Rus’ area,
precisely East Slavic, with a focus
on the Belarusian Trysčan.
Tristan en Isolde Joseph Bedier
2013-09-25 De nu reeds klassieke
reconstructie van de beroemde
verhaal, door de Franse mediaevist
Joseph B'dier (1864-1938), is door
geen enkele andere herschepping
geëvenaard. Van oorsprong Keltische
legende over een ontroerende
liefdesgeschiedenis. "Liefde tot in
de dood".
Chrétien de Troyes Karl D. Uitti 1995
Born out of exhaustive research and
study, this volume covers the five
major romances in octosyllabic
rhyming couplets that may with
certainty be ascribed to the 12th12/14

Downloaded from talerka.tv on October
3, 2022 by guest

century French writer Chretien de
Troyes, and touches on a few minor
works that have been attributed to
him. Karl Uitti locates Chretien
within the theological and
philosophical setting of his time;
views him as a worker-craftsman who
produced stories on demand for his
patron; and argues persuasively that
he advanced the French language to
new heights in his work.
Medieval Narrative Tony Davenport
2004-09-23 An introduction to the
variety of medieval narrative,
intended both for students and more
general readers who already know some
of the classics of the Middle Ages,
such as Beowulf, the Decameron and
The Canterbury Tales,, and who wish
to venture further. Medieval
definitions and theories of narrative
are considered in relation to modern
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narratology and the major medieval
types of narrative are discussed. The
perspective in this book is mainly
English, with Chaucer as a central
figure, but it refers to a range of
well-known European texts and
writers, such as Marie de France,
Cretien de Troyes, the
Niebelungenlied, the Poem of the Cid,
Dante and Boccaccio.
Thomas Hardy--myths of Sexuality Ruth
Milberg-Kaye 1983
The Disease of the Soul Saul
Nathaniel Brody 1974
Tristan. Translated Entire for the
First Time. With the Surviving
Fragments of the Tristran of Thomas,
Newly Translated. With an Introd. by
A.T. Hatto Gottfried (von Strassburg)
1960
Tristan Mark Chinca 1997-04-10 This
book offers a concise introduction to
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Gottfried von Strassburg's Tristan.
The work is approached both through
its context and through a close
reading of key passages of the text.
The contextual reading compares
Gottfried with his predecessors
Beroul, Eilhart and Thomas in order
to reveal his independent response to
the problems and possibilities with
which he was confronted by his
material. The close textual reading
builds up a distinctive
interpretation of the work, in which
particular attention is paid to
Gottfried's reworking of literary
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tradition, his use of religious
analogies and his awareness of the
fictive potential of literary
language. A concluding chapter
examines Gottfried's medieval
reception through the work of his
continuators, Ulrich von Turheim and
Heinrich von Freiberg and the
Herzmaere of Konrad von Wurzburg.
Tristan Arthur Thomas Hatto 1960
Tristan... Gottfried de Strasbourg
1965
Tristan Gottfried (von Strassburg.)
1975
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